
 22nd October 2018  

Attendance 

Busy Bees    84.5%   Class 5 98.3% 

Creative                       Class 6 99.3% 

Caterpillars   94.7%  Class 7 95.3% 

Class 2          98.6%     Class 8   93.7% 

Class 3          91.8%   Class 9     96.0%   

Class 4          95.3%        

Last Week’s Winners were 

 Class 6 with 99.3% 

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR OUR WINNERS 

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 94.5%  

School target — 96.5% 

Another big thank you to all our parents who have contacted school informing us 

of illnesses this term. Also those that have ensured children have gained their  

register mark before attending appointments 

OUR WINNERS THIS HALF TERM ARE: CLASS 6 

THEY HAVE DECIDED TO HAVE A DVD AND POPCORN AFTERNOON ON FRIDAY  

 

Diary Dates 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

26th October 

Donations of Sweets and        

Chocolates to the PTFA 

 

INDIVIDUAL and SIBLING      

PHOTOGRAPHS 

8th November  

8am Sibling groups with pre- 

school/older aged children   

School Sibling photos will be taken 

in school time  

 

YEAR 1 PARENT WORKSHOP 

8th November—2pm and 6pm—

Preparing your child for Phonics 

Screening in the Hall. 

 

YEAR 1 FOREST SCHOOL 

Starts Friday 9th November 

 

FIREWORKS EXTRAVAGANZA 

10th November 

Gates open from 5pm.  

Tickets available from the office. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

12th and 13th November 

 

YEAR 3 NETBALL FESTIVAL 

15th November at Biddulph Valley 

Leisure Centre 

 

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

 

 

This weeks whole school ‘We can be creative in our learning’ 

Juice and Fruit Money 

Juice and Fruit for next half term will be £7 for year 1 and year 2 and 

£10.50 for Year 3 and Year 4.  This is payable every Friday.  Thank you. 



Please remember all  
Newsletters and holiday lists are on our school      

website. 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk 

Lunchtime Stars 

Busy Bees       Florence Haydon 

Creative   Imogen Heath 

Caterpillars      

Class 2 Oscar Harrison 

Class 3          Ryan Giles 

Class 4          Lacey Nagington 

Class 5           Edward Allen 

Class 6           Isaac Weatherson 

Class 7           Ewan Amison 

Class 8           Brodie Potts 

Class 9           Leo Colwell 

Lunchtime Merit Award 

All the children who made healthy food   

choices at dinner time. 

 

Student of the Week     

Busy Bees      Billy Barker 

Creative   Colin Goddard 

Caterpillars     

2   Amelia Kay 

3               Evie Mosson 

4          Lacey Naggington  

5         Lukie Potts 

6   Joseph Gibson 

7         Harrison Flowers 

8           All of Class 8 

9          Scarlet Lunt 

             

Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees     Maddison Shaw 

Creative  Poppy Giles 

Caterpillars    

2            Maya Velez-Colby 

3   Dylan Baker 

4           Bethany Cloney 

5   Owen Willcocks 

6          Isaac Weatherson 

7         James Christie 

8          Lucy Faulkner 

9         Liam Cowdrey        

Congratulations 

We are on Week 5 of the school dinner menu this week. 

 Smile! Individual and family photographs will be taken on 

THURSDAY 8th NOVEMBER. If your child has a sibling 

in our school then their photo will automatically be 

taken together during the school day! Any older/ 

younger siblings can be brought to school from 8am to 

have their family photos and still get to school on time!  
Please check our website and twitter for more 

news, calendar dates and updates through the 

week at @KnypersleyFirst 

Cauliflower cards  

We hope that you all liked the Christmas card      

designs produced by the children in school.  

Please return your order forms by tomorrow 

(THURS) please.  

The orders will be processed and then we will text 

you when we have added your payment to parentpay. 

We apologise for any confusion there was an error on 

the application process by cauliflower cards.  

A massive thank you to all adults and children for the    

fabulous homework we have received by email and 

homework books. You have amazed us!  

Your new homework menus will be uploaded on Friday.  


